Determination

September 2023

Re: Open Evening School Closure

Dear Parents and Carers,

We are holding our Open Evening in school this year for prospective parents to visit. On Thursday 21st September 2023, school will close at 12.20pm and buses will arrive to collect students at 12.30pm. If any buses are unable to provide a service at that time, we will update you.

Some students may wish to volunteer to help in specific departments or in giving tours to potential parents and carers and students. We would welcome student input on this evening and more information will be disseminated to them shortly about this. For students who do not attend Open Evening, school will reopen at 8.30am on Friday 22nd September.

Claire Gregory.

Deputy Headteacher.

Yours sincerely,